का या

منطقة مبرك أكبير التعليمية

وزارة التربية إدارة الشئون التعليمية مراقبة الامتحانات وشئون الطلبة

> غوذجالإجابة المرحلة المتوسطة الفترة الدراسية الرابعة المادة: اللغة الإنجليزية الصف : التاسع العامالدراسي 2016/2015

العام الدراسي: 2015-2016 امتحان الفترة الدراسية الرابعة الصف: التاسع الإجابة في (6) صفحات

نموذج الاجابة

وزارة التربية منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية الزمن: ساعتان

امتحان الصف التاسع (المفردات – القواعد- الوظائف اللغوية- أسئلة الكتاب المقرر- التعبير – الاستيعاب المقروء –) (الدرجة الكلية : 50 درجة)

A) Choose the be	I. <u>VOC</u> st answer from a, b, c	ABULARY (8 Marks) and d. (4 X 1 = 4)	منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية
1- You have been	very kind to me. I real	ly your	التدحيه الفني للفة الإنجليزية
a. mend	b. engage	c. appreciate	d. complain
2- This scientific	invention will benefit t	he whole	
a. caravan	b. community	c. priority	d. enzyme
3- After the match	h all players were extre	mely	
a. honest	b. strict	c. lonely	d. exhausted
4- The boy kicked	d the ball so	that he hurt his fr	riend.
a. probably	b. powerfully	c. systematically	d. relatively
B) <u>Fill in the spa</u>		uble words from the list bel y / predict / friendship	
5- His physical d	lisability did not prev	ent him from practising the	sport he likes.
6- Wealthy peop	le should help the poor	and the needy.	
7- No one can pr	redict the changes of	climate. We should always	be ready.

8- The exam was difficult, but luckily I answered all the questions.

الصفحة 2

المتحان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - الفترة الدراسية الرابعة 2015 - 2016

			MAR (5 Marks)	deadail rust
	From a, b, c and d choo			الكبير التعليمية مبارك الكبير التعليمية مبارك الكبير التعليمية الإنجليزية تعميد الفني للغة الإنجليزية تعميد الفني
9. T	he match won't start		the referee blows his whi	istle.
	a. until	b. if	c. after	d. when
10.	The latest book was ver	ry interesting,	?	
	a. isn't it	b- doesn't it	c- didn't it	d-wasn't it
11.]	If you had told me, I	ho	elped you immediately.	
	a. would	b. will	c. would have	d. will have
12.]	[t's time you had a brea	k. You have been	working	more than ten hours.
	a. for	b. since	c. already	d. just
B) <u>L</u>	o as required between	brackets: (3X1=	=3)	
13.	They announced the w	vinners yesterday.		(Make passive)
,	The winners were ann	ounced yesterda	y.	
14.	I didn't buy my brothe	er a present on his	birthday.	
	I wish I had bought r	ny brother a pre	sent on his birthday.	(Complete)
15.	"I will send you a mes	ssage."	(Change i	nto reported speech)
	My friend said that he	e/she would send	me a message.	

III- LANGUAGE FUNCTIONS (6 Marks)

Write what you would say in the following situations: $(4X1 \frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ marks})$

16. Your brother spends a lot of time playing computer games.

Giving advice

17. A friend of yours finds the English homework difficult.

Offering help

18. Our grandfather wants to know why we like science fiction films.

Giving reasons

19. One of your friends thinks money can buy you everything in life.

Agreeing / Disagreeing

Any reasonable answer is accepted.

الصفحة 3

المتان اللغة الانجا يزية - الصف التاسع - الفترة الدراسية الرابعة 2015 - 2016

IV- Set-Book Questions (5 Marks)

Answer THREE of the following questions: (3X 1=3)

20. How can you define the expression; "thinking outside the box"?

منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية

Thinking outside the box means thinking beyond the limits of our habits and routines.

21. The job of a paramedic is sometimes risky. Explain.

It is sometimes risky because paramedics have to drive very quickly to dangerous places, like rocky mountainsides.

22. Why are some trains in Japan called "bullet trains"?

They are called so because they travel as fast as a bullet.

23. What does happiness mean to you?

Happiness means having good family relations, true friends, enough money, good health, faith and appropriate social life.

Literature Time (2 marks)

Answer ONE of the following questions: (1X2=2)

24. What would you do if you had no money to live on?

I would try to find a job and earn my living.

25. Should people take risks in difficult situations? Why? Why not?

People should take risks in difficult situations because they have to find solutions.

Any reasonable answer is accepted.

الصفحة 4

منكمان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - الفترة الدراسية الرابعة 2015 - 2016

V-Writing (12 Marks)

Write on the following topic:

منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية

Friendship is important in our life. We cannot live without friends.

Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (12 sentences) about the importance of friendship in our life.

These ideas and guide words may help you:

First paragraph: Characteristics of good friends: the qualities of true friends / loyal / trustworthy / helpful / caring / keeps secrets / gives advice

Second paragraph: The importance of good friends: lonely / bored / miserable / miss company /

Rubrics					
Eexposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	8 1/2				
Pre-writing techniques (brainstorming, mind mapping, outlining)	2	12			
Spelling and structure	1				
Handwriting, spacing and punctuation	1/2				

الصفحة 5 امتحان اللغة الانجليزية - الصف التاسع - الفترة الدراسية الرابعة 2015 - 2016

منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية

VI- Reading Comprehension (14 Marks) Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

Elizabeth Blackwell left England in 1832. She was just 11 years old when she arrived in New York City. The streets were quiet. Few people were around. Most of them were sick. They had cholera. Those who were not sick stayed inside their houses. They didn't want to catch <u>it</u>. Blackwell wanted to help the sick people get well, but she was just a girl.

She never forgot her dream of helping the sick. When she grew up, a friend fell ill. Blackwell nursed her back to health. She told her friend that she wanted to be a doctor.

At that time, few women went to college. None had ever earned a medical degree. Blackwell studied the same books that the medical students did. She paid doctors to teach her. Soon she was <u>ready</u> for medical school. At first no college would let her in. It took her years to convince Geneva Medical College to let her try. Then the teachers and students were mean to her. To please them, Blackwell had to work harder. She earned high marks.

In 1849, Blackwell was the first women in the United States to graduate as a medical doctor, but no one would hire her. Yet Blackwell did not give up. She started the Women's Medical College where she treated poor women and children. Few could pay her, but she was happy because she was helping the sick.

A) From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: (4X2=8)

- 26. A suitable tile for this passage could be
 - a. Never Give Up
 - b. Doctors and Medicine
 - c. Cholera in the 20th Century
 - d. Travelling Around the World
- 27. The underlined word "it" in the 1st paragraph refers to
 - a. house
 - b. cholera
 - c. England
 - d. New York City

الصفحة 6 المنجليزية - الصف التاسع - الفترة الدراسية الرابعة 2015 - 2016 امتحان اللغة الانجليزية

- 28. The underlined word "**ready**" in the 3rd paragraph means
 - a. rich
 - b. finished
 - c. prepared
 - d. friendly
- 29. Elizabeth Blackwell was from
 - a. USA
 - b. Geneva
 - c. England
 - d. New York



B) Answer the following questions: (3x2=6)

- 30. How was New York City when Elizabeth Blackwell arrived there?

 The streets were quiet. / Few people were around. / Most of the people were sick. /

 Most people had cholera
- 31. What did Elizabeth do to get ready for a medical school?

 She studied the same books that the medical students did and paid doctors to teach her.
- 32. Why was Elizabeth happy at the end of her life? Because she was helping the sick.

نهاية الامتحان تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح